
January 30, 2025

Dear Club and League Representatives:

MSYSA’s Board of Directors has adopted revisions to MSYSA’s Athlete and Participant
Safety Program to mirror updated changes to the U.S. Center for SafeSport Minor
Athlete Abuse Prevention Policies. Please read and review.

As a reminder, should you or others need to make a report on suspected violations of
MSYSA’s Athlete & Participant Safety Program, please visit our online reporting
form, here.

Thank you for your efforts to ensure continued participant safety.

Sincerely,

Thomas Faro
Executive Director

cc.:      MSYSA Board of Directors

Michigan State Youth Soccer Association, Inc. | 9401 General Drive Suite 120 | Plymouth, MI
48170 US
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https://www.michiganyouthsoccer.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/187/2025/01/APSP-Final-1.29.25.pdf
https://uscenterforsafesport.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2025-MAAPP.pdf
https://system.gotsport.com/forms/7934872X9
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=1e0b4fd6-faf9-4bf1-9033-5e9d8a923b74



